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in the community

left to right: Kelly Hsu, MD;
Manish Amin, MD; Yasmin Amin, MD

left to right: Christopher Yeung, MD; Kimberly Yeung-Yue, MD; 
Anthony Yeung, MD; Eileen Yeung; Kathy Nakagawa, PhD; Kelly Hsu, MD

left to right: Miriam K. Anand, MD; Suresh Anand, MD; Kenja Hassan

Dr. Yeung accepting his award.

APCA 9th Annual
“Taste of Asia”
Fundraising
Banquet

On the evening of May 10, 2014, 
the Asian Pacific Community in Action
(APCA) honored St. Luke’s Health
Initiative, Dr. Anthony Yeung, and Josefina
“Jo” Barone, MBA, RN, for their contribu-
tions to improving the health and lives of
countless Arizonans. 

Dr. Yeung, former President a long-time
member of the MCMS, was the recipient of a
APCA Lifetime Achievement Award. Dr.
Kelly Hsu, also a MCMS member, APCA
Founder and board member, was Chair of 
the event. 

The 9th annual Taste of Asia fundraising
banquet was held at the Doubletree Paradise
Valley Resort, and included a talent showcase,
silent auction, and Asian hors d’oeuvres.
Local Asian and Pacific Islander community
members, governmental officials, and health-
care providers were in attendance. 

Asian Pacific Community in Action is as a
grassroots non-profit agency created to ensure
culturally responsive health information and
health services for low-income Asian
Americans and Pacific Islanders in the greater
Phoenix metropolitan area. Established in
2002, APCA remains the only organization in
Arizona that provides comprehensive health
services specifically for these communities. 

APCA also serves refugees from Asia and
other continents. APCA’s mission is to pro-
vide services, advocacy and education for
diverse communities resulting in a healthier
and more empowered population overall.

To learn more, visit http://www.apcaaz.org
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